Andre Marx will be taking two walks later this month, which, given
how much birdlife has been seen at Random Harvest recently, will

be a real treat to bird lovers. Andre's depth of knowledge about
birds, their behaviour and habits, makes these walks a worthwhile

treat.

The first walk is on the 23rd December and the second the
following Saturday, the 30™. Departure from Evergreen will be at
06.30hrs and shared transport will be arranged.

The cost is R145per walk which includes buffet breakfast and
welcoming tea, coffee and biscuits, all served in the relaxing and
beautiful nursery garden. As these walks are popular, early booking
is essential = | will make the first reservation this Friday, the 8",
and will follow up with a later supplementary booking if necessary.
Call me on Ext.101, or email dick.sheppard@telkomsa.net

All are welcome, the Group is open to all residents.
Chirps and tweets

Dick.



